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Important information for parents 2022

Dear Customer,

We are delighted to announce that we will be launching 
our new site next week for all our online customers.

Please note that in order to ensure this process goes smoothly parents 
may find online shops unavailable for a short period of time

When the new site re-opens it will provide 
easier access to the parent ordering pages 
and greatly improve the customer 
experience.

We will now have immediate visibility of all 
orders and be able to provide more 
accurate information of where your order is 
at all times.

The address (www.stitchdesign.co.uk) will 
remain the same but existing customers will 
need to re-register; full instructions will be 
seen on their first visit. Don’t worry, it only 
takes a minute.    

Please forward this information to all your 
parents so that they can register and also be 
kept informed of the progress of their orders.

We wish you a wonderful and well earnt 
Summer Holiday

Stitch Design


